
A Children’s Day of Art Workshop was held on September 19, 2015 at the Clarinda Carnegie 

Art Museum that was funded in part by the Clarinda Foundation.  Six local children participated 

in the workshop that was instructed by two individuals from the LUX Center for the Arts.  The 

class built Memory Art Boxes without any restrictions on the content.  Each child had to apply to 

participate in this class by submitting a video, email or text that explained why ART mattered to 

them. 

 


